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October 22, 2021
Dear Customer,
Statement of Compliance — California Proposition 65

California proposition 65, known as the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic
Enforcement Act Of 1986, is intended to protect California drinking water sources
from chemicals that have the potential to cause cancer, birth defects, or other
reproductive harm. The law requires suppliers to identify chemicals from the
hazardous chemical list, which is published and periodically updated by OEHHA,
and can be accessed at https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65.

Devar, Inc. is committed to providing quality products to all our customers. Devar
manufactures electronic instrumentation for use in the Process Control Industrial
market and these units are not intended for use by consumers. While we
manufacture our instrumentation using other manufacturers components and
devices, direct access to information of the chemical composition of those parts is
not always available. Proposition 65 does not require warning where the
exposure levels pose no significant risk or effect as set forth in the law and
regulations. Upon review of the Proposition 65 official list, Devar, Inc. has
determined that to the best of our knowledge and belief the products
manufactured by Devar, Inc., in their original condition, as shipped from its
premises, do not contain any substances at the concentrations that would require
a Proposition 65 warning label. Devar believes our industrial products are not
harmful when used as intended and properly disposed of at the end of its service
life. Although Devar believes the amount of one or more of the listed chemicals is
minimal, Devar cannot guarantee that the levels are below the limits required by
the State of California. Devar will not be submitting our products to independent
testing of the level of every chemical listed in Proposition 65. While not
accessible or exposed on any surfaces a user will encounter during normal and
proper use, Devar does advise our products contain lead solder on interior
printed circuit boards and provides the following warning:
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Warning: This product may expose you to chemicals including lead, which is
known to the State of California to cause cancer, birth defects, or reproductive
harm. For more information, go to www.P65warnings.ca.gov.

Devar, Inc. will continue to monitor the California Office of Environmental Health
Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) for any updates and amendments and communicate
to customers as necessary.

Sinceﬁr\ely, ! \
A , 7
Diane L. Billings / {

Compliance Director
Devar, Inc.

706 Bostwick Ave.
Bridgeport, CT 06605
T-203-368-6751

dbillings@devarinc.com
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